

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE. WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091 PHONE: (907) 373-9050 FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 96-64

From: Mayor Stein

Date: July 3, 1996

Subject: FY97 CIP - Paving Districts

Council should note that the Administration did not make a recommendation to fund paving L.I.D.'s in CM 96-61 (revised 6-21-96). Please recall the Council's commitment to the approved Vaunda Avenue paving L.I.D. and the two projects immediately behind it, Century Park and Woodcrest. Patricia Avenue residents also testified that their project is ready to move into the L.I.D. formation stage.

Vaunda is expected to cost the City about \$105,000. \$65,696 is not allocated in the Administration's CIP priorities. Council could choose to utilize general fund fund balance or to re-prioritize.

General fund fund balance is estimated to be \$

at this time.

John C. Stein, Mayor